
“Therefore pray the Lord of the harvest to send out laborers into his harvest.”            Matthew 9:38 

 
 
  

 

The Scriptures tell us “So teach us to number our days that we may get a heart of wisdom.” As we begin this 

brand new year, this is a good reminder to be about the Lord’s work. We saw a lot of great things happen last 

year, but we must look to all that the Lord has for us in the coming days. We are excited, because as I write this 

newsletter there is a new Champion Home being built in Rajahmundry, India. We are in prayer that all one 

hundred and fifty children that will be living in the home will be sponsored and provided for. I ask you to pray 

for this need. For $25 a month you can meet the needs of 1 precious child.  For $2,500 a month you can take 

care of the needs of 150 precious children! The Lord uses His people to love and help a needy world.  We are also 

looking forward to the construction of a school in partnership with Bethany Children’s Home to help educate 

these children. In Kenya, in partnership with Echoes of Mercy, we are in the very early stages of building a 

Champions Home in Kamuya village. This village has been transformed by Lord. He is the only one that can 

receive the glory for such a transformation! I want to challenge each one of you to ask the Lord how He would 

have you help in meeting the many needs of our world this year. We are thankful for you being involved with the 

many projects that TTWM is involved. My prayer is that 2016 will be so glorious that only God can get the credit 

for the things done. Please keep Touch the World in your prayers. It is the prayers of God’s people that keep 

things going. Thank you for your loving heart. I pray that the Lord blesses you as you continue to serve Him. 

 

Looking to the future, 

Homer 
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Yellama is one of the many orphans that are living in the 

slums of Hyderabad, South India. Pastors John Moses and 

John Babu of Bethany Children's Home, a partner of Touch 

the World, are committed to taking care of these 

underprivileged children.  They are feeding these children 

three times a day and teaching them God’s Word as well as 

seeing that they are educated and have a place to sleep.  

Most of these children are from a Hindu background.    
Yellamma’s favorite subject is math.  Yellamma’s favorite 

Bible story is King David.  
 

 

There are 

hundreds of 

children like 

Yellama that 

desperately need 

your sponsorship.  

For only $25 per 

month you can 

make a difference 

in the life of a 

precious child. 

 

PO Box 218, Todd, NC  28684        www.touchtheworldministries.com       828-413-0438 

Child Sponsorship Program 
         Touching the World…One Child at a Time 
 

 

If you sponsor a child and would like to send him/her a letter, please mail it to the address below. 

He/she would love to hear from you! 
Touch the World Ministries 

PO Box 218 

Todd, NC  28684 

 

 

 

 


